
 

 

 
February 22, 2012 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223   
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 The attached statement, issued by Niagara Mohawk, d/b/a/ National Grid (“Company”), is 
transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission: 
 

Adjustment to Charges Pursuant to the New York Power Authority (NYPA) 
Hydropower Benefit Reconciliation Mechanism Statement No. 36 

 
To P.S.C. No. 220 Electricity 

 
Effective:  March 1 to March 31, 2012 

 
 The purpose of this filing is to provide a supplementary rate statement that formalizes and 
clarifies the closing of the rate associated with Schedule P.S.C. No. 220 Electricity, Rule 40 (Adjustment 
to Charges Pursuant to the NYPA Hydropower Benefit Reconciliation Mechanism).  Rule 40 officially 
ends on February 29, 2012.  Statement No. 36 lists a rate of zero effective March 1 to March 31, 2012. 
  

Please direct any comments regarding this filing to me at (315) 428-5172 or 
pamela.dise@us.ngrid.com. 

 
 
      Sincerely:  
 
 
 
 
      Pamela B. Dise 
                                                                             Manager - Electric Pricing Department 
       

 
 
 
PBD 
Attachments           
 
 
 

300 Erie Boulevard West 
Syracuse, NY  13202 

315.428.5172  Fax: 315.428.5355 
pamela.dise@us.ngrid.com  

 

Received: 02/22/2012


